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Monday, May 21 – Ferial: Weekday 
9:00a.m. – Santhosh George, Tomas Semlak,   
                  Intentions of Dale DuQuesnay                
               
Tuesday, May 22 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Evelyn Krusky, Deana Lintag 
 
Wednesday, May 23 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Anton Semlak, Madeline Hanshaw,  
        Living & Deceased Members of the  
      Ferraro Family      
 
Thursday, May 24 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Patrick Noon, Bruno Vadala, Antonio &          
                  Rosa Polifroni, Carmelina Seccafien 
  
Friday, May 25 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Marija Jesenek, Guy Soligo,  
                  Intentions of Rita Soligo 
 
Saturday, May 26 – Feast: St. Philip Neri 
5:15p.m. – Anna & Lorenzo DiGravio & Deceased     
      Members of the DiLoreto & DiGravio  
      Families, Dorothy O’Handley, Living &  
     Deceased Members of the Bordignon Family 
                   
Sunday, May 27 – The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $10,816.85 in support of your 

parish community in gratitude for God’s blessings. 
 

BANNS OF ORDINATION: 
Mr. Albert Quinto Tami has been called to be ordained as a 
Permanent Deacon in the Diocese of Hamilton. If anyone knows 
of any reason why this ordination should not take place, please 
notify Monsignor Noon. 
 
PARISH NEWS 
WELCOME 
We welcome into our Catholic Faith Family through Water and the 
Holy Spirit in Baptism: Luke Duong; Mason Alexander Gingrich; 
Brielle Helen Gobbi; Gwendolyn Ursa Tersigni and Emma Mary 
Elizabeth Walker. We congratulate their families. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU 
Thank you for your donation of $6400.15 from our Good Friday 
Collection in support of preserving the Holy Land. 
 
GUELPH MEN’S PRAYER GROUP 
The Guelph Men’s Prayer Group has purchased tickets to the 
play “West Side Story” at St. Jacob’s Playhouse May 26th at 
7p.m. If interested call Steve at 519-820-1433 or 
briant.steven@gmail.com . 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: COME HOLY 
SPIRIT 
 
 Every day offers a new opportunity to 
welcome the Holy Spirit into your life. Each 
morning when you wake ask the Spirit to be 
with you throughout your day. “Come Holy 
Spirit, and fill me with your peace and courage. 
Help me to stay close to Jesus so that I won’t 
give into temptation. Give me the courage to 
share your love with the people around me.” 
Every night before going to sleep take a few 
moments to review the day. Look for times when 
you felt bad about yourself but then let the 
Spirit console you. Look for times when you 
were about to lose your temper, but you felt His 
peace instead. Look for the times you felt a 
sense of God’s love as if it came out of nowhere. 
Look for times when you were tempted to snap 
at someone, but you held your tongue or offered 
a kind word instead. All of these are signs of the 
Spirit at work in you. Keep inviting the Spirit 
into your day each morning and keep looking 
for signs of His help in the evening. If you do 
this you will find yourself turning to the Spirit 
during the day asking for His help and 
receiving it. Jesus promised you the Holy Spirit 
and He is always faithful to His promises.  
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RECTORY RENOVATIONS 
Preparations are underway as we move towards the renovation of 
the parish house. As you see we have two large trailers on our 
parking lot which will serve as our parish offices. During the last 
week of May our office will be closed as of 12Noon May 29th until 
Monday, June 4th to facilitate our move into the trailers. The clergy 
will be moving out of the Rectory on June 1st to a residence on 
Edinburgh Road. 
 
GOLF TOURNAMENT 
It is time to clean those clubs and brush up your golf swings – the 
Parish Golf Tournament will be held Sunday, June 3rd at 1:00p.m. 
at the Victoria Park Valley Golf Course. We will be selling tickets for 
this event after the weekend Masses. Tickets are $95 for golf with 
cart, dinner and prizes or $36 for dinner only. You may make up 
your own foursome or we can place you in one if you are single or 
a group of less than four. Join us for what is always a fun time with 
some of our most illustrious parish golfers such as Father Mulhall – 
and remember the sun always shines on a golf course. 
 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
Our annual CWL Diocesan Convention will be held in Guelph next 
weekend. The closing Mass will be celebrated in our Basilica at 
3p.m. on Sunday, May 27th. All are welcome. 
 
BABY BOTTLE DRIVE 
The annual Baby Bottle Drive in support of the Right to Life begins 
Mother’s Day and ends on Father’s Day. Fill your bottle with 
cheques, bills and change and support the life-changing programs 
at Michael House Pregnancy Care Centre. 
 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
You are invited to hear Elaine Weir, a public health nurse who has 
thirty- three years of experience and has a wealth of knowledge 
concerning individuals living in poverty. She will speak in our Church 
Hall on Tuesday, May 22nd from 7-8p.m. If you plan to attend please 
contact Cathie at 519-824-0073. 
 
CUPCAKE SUNDAY 
Children from our parish schools will be baking a batch of cupcakes 
to be enjoyed by parishioners next Sunday after the 9a.m. and 
11a.m. Masses. These are free of charge and please make peanut 
free cupcakes. This also marks the conclusion of our Children’s 
Liturgy Program until the Fall and we thank all the leaders who 
provide this ministry. 
 
GUELPH RIGHT TO LIFE 
Join Guelph & Area Right To Life Saturday, June 2nd for the annual 
Walk For Life Walkathon starting from Sacred Heart Parish at 
10a.m. To register contact: guelphforlife.com.  
 
GARDEN OF GRACE 
Volunteers are needed to help with spring planting at the Garden of 
Grace Wednesday, May 30th. To sign up email 
info@guelphforlife.com .  
 
HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 
Donations may be left in the parish hall and will be sold June 2nd at 
the Re-Store from 8a.m. to 12noon with proceeds going to Habitat 
for Humanity. Indoor & outdoor furniture; home improvement items; 
home and garden décor; artwork and more! We cannot accept 
books or clothing. For more information contact Denis DePratto at 
519-822-9194 or email: micmar23@rogers.com . 
 

 
OTHER NEWS 
VOCATION VIEW: 
The confused and fear-filled apostles were totally changed by the 
outpouring of the Holy Spirit as they became powerful and dynamic 
proclaimers of their faith in Jesus Christ. In today’s Church God calls 
priests, religious and deacons to serve Him and to serve others 
especially by the inspiration of the Holy Spirit. If you feel God may 
be calling you to this ministry contact Father Michael King, Vocation 
Director, Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2246 or email 
vocations@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
YOUTH RALLY 
The Diocesan Youth Ministry Office and the Catholic Youth 
Organization invites the youth of the Diocese (grades 7-12) to CYO 
Camp Brebeuf Rockwood Saturday, May 26th from 9a.m. to 8p.m. The 
theme of the Youth Rally is ‘BE’. Keynote speaker is Katie Prejean and 
music from A Guy and A Girl. Cost is $20 per person including meals, 
workshops and supplies. Register on-line at 
cmines@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS: 
- CYO Camp Brebeuf is now accepting on-line registrations for this 
summer’s programs. A Leadership Camp will be held July 1st to July 6th, 
followed by six weeks of camping experiences. Call 519-856-4671. 
Brochures are available on the Information Desk. 
- Knox Presbyterian Church Quebec Street 5 free recitals celebrating 
the human voice on Wednesdays in May from 12:15p.m. to 12:45p.m. 
- Tuesday, May 22nd at Evergreen Senior Centre Room 3 at 10a.m. 
there will be a presentation on the topic “Rights and Resilience – Making 
The Best of Your Later Years” 
- Pilgrimage to New England and the Maritimes with Father Roger 
Yaworski SJ including a 7 day cruise on Holland America’s Rotterdam 
from Boston to Montreal Sept. 5th to 18th. Approx. cost $2300 to $4200 
per person.  Information Meeting Tuesday, May 22nd at Holy Rosary 
Church Community Room. 
 
LOYOLA HOUSE RETREATS 
- 8 Day Directed Retreat May 25th – June 2nd; June 20th-28th; July 19th-27th; 
August 1st-9th; 11th-19th; 21st – 29th 
- Soil & Soul Spring Retreat May 25th to June 2nd 
- Baptism by the Spirit Retreat June 20th – 28th 
- Land Blessing June 3rd at 10a.m. 
 
SUNDAY SMILE! 
Teacher: Thomas, name one important thing we have today 
that we didn’t have ten years ago. Thomas replied, “Me!” 
 
SHRINES OF QUEBEC 
Join us August 6th-11th for the 44th annual Pilgrimage to the Shrines of 
Quebec. Information may be found on one of the bulletin boards. 
 
DAYS OF REFLECTION FOR LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
All ministers of the Word and Holy Communion are invited to a day of 
reflection on Saturday, June 9th at St. Ann’s Parish Ancaster with Father 
Ian Duffy. For Ministers of Holy Communion it runs from 9:30a.m. to 
11:30a.m. and for Ministers of the Word from 1-3p.m. To register contact 
Anthony De Feo at 1-905-528-7988 ext. 2232. 
 
ORDINATION OF PERMANENT DEACONS 
On Saturday, June 2nd at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King at 
11a.m. Bishop Crosby will ordain the following men as Permanent 
Deacons: John Andrade, Leonard Gallant, Bert Tami and Mark Shaw. 
All are welcome. 


